
 

 Professional Staff Vacancy – Observer Programme Coordinator 

 

 

Dear All,  

 

Please find attached a professional staff vacancy for the Observer Programme Coordinator 
post.  Karl Staisch has not resigned, however, under the rules of the Commission after a professional 

officer has completed two terms of 4 years the position has to be advertised. Karl Staisch has 

indicated his interest in re-applying for the position. The deadline for applications is 1 October 

2014. Could you please circulate as you deem appropriate to interested parties. You may also 

reference this information under Opportunities section at WCPFC website www.wcpfc.int.  

 

 

Thanks,  

 

 

 
Professor Glenn Hurry  

Executive Director 


